
Coppell Independent School District  200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas  75019 

 

Board Action Required  � 
 

No Action Required     � 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with Title 19 of the Texas Administrative Code, Section 109.1 and Section 

44.008 of the Texas Education Code, school districts are required to perform an annual 

independent financial audit.    

 

Mr. Robert Lake from Rutherford, Taylor & Company, P.C. will present the District’s 

annual financial audit for the fiscal year ended August 31, 2007. Staff is requesting the 

Board of Trustee’s approval of the annual financial audit to be submitted to the Texas 

Education Agency no later than January 28, 2008.  

 

The annual financial audit is attached for your review.  

 

 


